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Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent: 17 August 2018 10:55

To: pmods22

Subject: Highmoor Farm Planning Application
Hello,

Can 1 register my dismay that Clitheroe Grammar School are considering selling a field near Highmoor Farm to a
developer to build 100 houses.

Surely this should be rejected, for the following reasons:

1/ This would be losing yet more of our green spaces to development, which if allowed to continue, would make
Clitheroe much more of an urban town than a rural town. This would surely hit our growing tourism industry, which
more and more of our local businesses rely on.

Vith the loss of the green space at Standen Farm, which will eventually have over 1000 houses on it, together
with the hundreds of other houses that are being built on green spaces, the urban sprawl is getting bigger and
bigger. Will we really continue to be able to call ourselves a rural town, which is the reason we moved here 3 years
ago.

3/ The houses that are already being built are not all selling easily, so are they going to be able to sell them.

Kind regards




